
December 
Eleventh 
1920.

C. L. Brass, Hsq.,
.ard 7, Shaughnesay Hospital, 

Vancouver, B.O.

Dear Sir:-

I wish to acknowledge your letter 
of Uovemher 29th, and In this connection I 
have taken the natter up with the ilitia 
Department at Ottawa.

There seems to have been a good 
deal of dissatisfaction with the way in 
which our Military authorities dealt with 
the cadets, however, I hope that you may 
oe able to get this case of yours adjusted 
in a satisfactory manner.

-ith 11 good wishes and hoping 
that you will soon be out of hospital and 
nave good health for many years to come.

I am,

Bver yours faithfully,

Principal.

K:L


